
 
  

May He give you the desire 
of your heart and make all 
your plans succeed. Psalms 
20:4 
 

Information Technology Solutions 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  
 
Greetings to you in the name of our Lord and 
Savior Jesus Christ! I am so happy to greet 
you all through our newsletter. The Lord has 
done great things through Calvary India 
Mission in 2024. I had a blessed trip to India 
in July. Visiting our mission work in India is 
always a great blessing! I am very thankful to 
Calvary Lutheran Church and Mount Olive 
Lutheran Church for their continuous 
support. We had a wonderful Christmas 
celebration in our tailoring and tutoring 
centers. God has richly blessed the students in 
all our mission centers and given them an 
opportunity to receive the love of Christ 
through Calvary India Mission. I am grateful 
to God for the healing process as I got multiple 
fractures in a car accident in November. I do 
appreciate all your prayers and love. 

  

From the leaders of Calvary India Mission, 
staff, students and trainees, we bring you 
heartfelt wishes for a Happy New Year 2025! I 
do pray and wish you all to receive blessings 
from Jesus as we remember Him during this 
festival season. We wish this year to be a year 
where God is our guide and focus. Let His 
mercies be upon us. May God bless you all!!!  
 

In His Mission, 
Pastor Udhayanesan Raji 
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Calvary India Mission’s main focus in the 
tuition centers is to share the love of Jesus. 
We also work to educate children from poor 
villages, teach Bible stories and provide 
physical help. To further this goal we have 
started Tuition Centers in three villages near 
Ambur: Venkatasamudram, Pernampet and 
T.T. Mottur.  
 
This after school program provides help with 
school homework, discipline training and 
fellowship through songs and prayer time. 
There are about 35 students in each center. 
 
After the class, dinner is provided to the 
students. God has blessed the students 
abundantly. The tuition centers are a highly 
valued  opportunity in the villages.   
 

 
 

Pastor Raji in T.T.Mottur center   

 

 
 

CIM – Tuition Center, T.T. Mottur 
 

 
CIM – Tuition Center, Pernampet  

 

 
 

CIM -Tuition Center, Venkatasamudram 
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For more information on any of our products or services please visit us on 

Christmas was celebrated in all the tuition 
centers and the tailoring center. Gifts and 
new clothes were distributed to the students 
and staff. 
 
It’s a great joy to celebrate the birth of Jesus. 
Dancing and singing from the students made 
these celebrations enjoyable.  
 

 
 
  

 

 
 
 

  
 

 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 2024 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
  

   
 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS IN TUITION 
CENTER, PERNAMPET 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS IN TUITION 
CENTER, VENKATASAMUDRAM 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS IN 
TAILORING CENTER 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

It is always a blessing to have Pastor Raji 
visit us in India. He visited all the mission 
centers and interacted with the students.  
His involvement in the field work is always 
impressive and the students are excited.  
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Please continue to pray for Pastor Raji…, 
 

Pastor Raji met an accident on 30th November and got multiple 
fractures. He has undergone surgery on his right shoulder. He is 
currently undergoing rehabilitation at home. We request everyone to 
pray for a speedy recovery.   

Calvary India Mission 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Pr. Raji provided clinical pastoral 
education training this year. He and 
Kalai also visited the Lutheran school 
for deaf and mute students. The India 
mission team has been able to visit this 
school in the past and see the wonderful 
work God is doing there.  

 

 
 

 

Lutheran Deaf School 
 

 
 

 



 
CIM STAFF 

 
Mr. Marvin Hansen 

International Mission Director 
 
 
 
 

 
Rev. Jeff Alexander  
Mt. Olive Lutheran 

Church,  
VP of Community Engagement  

 
 

 
Mrs. Rhonda Hansen 

Associate Director 
 
 
 

 
Dr. U. Alwyn 

President - CIM, 
India 

 
 
 

 
Mrs. Janine Owen 

CIM – Board Member 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Miss Mary Muthu  
CIM – Coordinator,  

India 
 
 

 

CONTACT DETAILS  
 

Our India Office Address:  
Calvary India Mission Charitable Trust,  

No: 9/A, First Street,  
Sriramapuram,  
Ambur – 635802  

Tirupattur District, 
Tamilnadu – India  

Phone: 04174 – 249192  
Cell: 9597864183  

 
 
Email ID:  
cimctrust2015@gmail.com  
theindiamission@gmail.com  
 
Visit Us at:  
www.calvaryindianmission.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Rev. Udhayanesan Raji 

Founder/CEO 
 Calvary India Mission 

REGISTERED OFFICE: 
6643, Locust Grove Dr. 
Indianapolis, Indiana, 

46237 - USA 
 


